
From:   David Siddall   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   December 18, 2018

Subject:   0548-EX-CR-2018 pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Please delete the following frequencies from those requested in the renewal application for KA2XGP:   
2700-2900 MHz, and 9000-9200 MHz.  FAA pre-coordination cannot be obtained at this time, so Northrop
Grumman requests their removal from the renewal application and grant of the remaining frequencies.   
(AFTRCC pre-coordination is in progress for the &quot;S&quot; band.)   Thank you.   

David Siddall
outside counsel   
Northrop Grumman Systems Corporation


